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Greg retired in 2015 after more than 40 years in the workforce employed in a number of various 

professions. Some of those were in the physical security and engineering fields providing 

opportunities for the development of critical thinking and solution resolution. Additionally he 

spent time as a progra1mner analyst for a wide variety of organizations including college stores 

POS operations, health care billing and reporting, and automated collection's software. All of 

these professional situations provided increased skill in a nmnber of enhancing attributes which 

provide positive interaction in the business world. 

 
Since 2012 Greg has served as an elected member of the Kearns hnprovement District (KID) 

Board of Trustees. As a Trustee, Greg's background in engineering and security has helped KID 

during the construction of $57,000,000.00 of capital improvements and infrastructure, guiding 

the community to be the leaders in the water conservation effort, and in helping the Kearns 

hnprovement District to become one of the preeminent Districts in the State of Utah. 

 
In 2021 Greg was recognized by the Utah Association of Special Districts and received the 

Distinguished Board Member Award. 

 

As part of his service to the co1mnunity he was appointed by the Governor of the State of Utah to 

serve eight (8) years as a Board of Trustee for the Jordan Valley Water Conservancy District. 

 

Strengths include: 

• Polished Co1mnunication skills 

• Strong analysis and trouble shooting skills 

• Ability to read and understand technical drawings 

• Excellent organizational and planning skills 

• Problem solving with results 

• Accomplished presenter to both internal and external customers 

 
Areas of involvement: 

Member, American Water Works Association (AWWA) 

Member, Water Enviromnent Association (WEAU) 

 

With his wife Sharman they chose to establish their family in the Keams community with the 

purchase of their first and only home in 1978. Since that time, they have been heavily invested in 

the community. They have raised their eight children in the local school system and have given 

of themselves to build the neighborhood and co1mnunity that they have grown to care for. 

 
Greg and Sharman celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary in July of this year 2023. 
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